
Dear House Committee on Rules,

As a law abiding gun owner and concealed carry license holder, I strongly disagree with this legislation and I would implore you to
reject this as nonsense. This bill would do nothing to restrict gun crime or violence, it would only affect law abiding gun owners by
limiting where and when they could carry for protection. I challenge you to justify this action to your constituents by supporting the
proposed legislation with statistics. You will find that there are not any support this legislation because law abiding concealed
carrying gun owners are not the problem!  Also, please tell us, the people of this state, where restricting licensed gun owners has 
ever shown to reduce the shootings.  We are once again making up laws that we 'THINK" will have an impact and reduce shootings, 
but in the end the only impact law abiding citizens.  Please look for solutions that actually make a difference and not made up rules 
based on now facts.

Thank you,
Kirk Turvey


